
Elmstead Parish Council – November 2022 

Tendring  

October 24th AW attended Constitution WP. 

October 25th AW attended Planning Committee where all the applications were passed. 

October 27th AW attended a Cyber Security Task and Finish Group.  This group is looking into 

the Council’s cyber security as this need is getting all the time with threats from all over the 

world. 

October 28th GS went with a group to walk from Frinton to Walton with reference to the 

Beach Hut Task and Finish Group. 

November 1st AW had a look around the Pier Avenue Offices as part of the CST&FG. 

November 2nd AW attended Customer Services T&FG. 

November 4th GS attended Cabinet. 

November 8th AW attended Cyber Security T&FG. 

November 15th GS chaired the Overview and Scrutiny Committee. 

Ian Davidson continues to email out the latest relevant local government information. 

 

Elmstead  

We continue to give out recycling boxes to residents and those in the new properties.  We 
have also had enquiries about wheelie bins not being delivered. 
 
We attended the unveiling of the Peter Potter plaque on Tye Green. 
 
We attended the Parish Council Halloween Event. 
 
We have had emails from Hunters Chase with regard to TDC parking permits and maintenance 
company fees. 
 
A resident asked us about the pedestrian crossing on Colchester Road and parking along 
Church Road. 
A resident in Council property asked about their heating issues. 
 
We have had enquiries about utility companies doing works in Old School Lane. 
 
We have had enquiries from residents about retaining trees to obscure new builds. 
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